
 

 

 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Happy Valentine’s Day week!  We hope you can take time to give thanks to those you love, and those 
who love you!  Below are a few important items for your consideration: 

1. Varsity Girls’ Basketball Playoffs – Our Varsity girls basketball team (#7) has once again 
made the 2A WPIAL playoffs this year!  We play #10 Rochester next Tuesday, February 
18th, at 7pm, at HOME!  Online tickets are available on the link and cost $7 at the 
door!  Let’s pack the gym to support the team! 

2. 2025-2028 Strategic Plans – Every three years, we review state assessments, local 
evaluations, and stakeholder feedback to shape our plans for the future. If you are one of 
the many students, staff, community members, board members, and/or local business 
owners who have participated thus far, we thank you!  The future plans are in draft form and 
open for review on the front page of our District website. They highlight what we are doing 
well, where we need to grow, and lay out detailed plans for improving student learning, test 
performance, college and career readiness, attendance, and curriculum revision.  We ask 
that you take a look at them, and if you have additional feedback, please call or email to 
provide your thoughts and ideas.   

3. Business Manager Bulletins – Ms. Lubert, our business manager, will be sending out 
information to our school community throughout this year's budget season.  The first 
installment was last month.  They are located on the front page of our website, under 
“Business Manager Bulletins.”  If you haven’t read the first newsletter, I encourage you to do 
so.  It’s a good one! 

4. No School on February 17th/18th – Remember, Valentine’s Day is this Friday, so enjoy time 
with loved ones!  Also, there is NO SCHOOL on Monday and Tuesday of next week. Our 
staff will be in professional development.  School resumes on Wednesday, February 
19th.  Please enjoy the long weekend! 

Please continue to stay happy, peaceful, and safe, and thank you for your continued support of the 
Riverview School District! 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 
 
The Riverview Administration 
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